
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

On Friday 22nd December during the morning Year 5 plan on watching movies in class as a nice time 

to spend with their classmates, the class will vote which movie they want to watch. Year 5 will be 

watching either ‘U’ or ‘PG’ rated movies. Should you not wish your child to take part in the movie 

watching in class; please can you inform your child’s class teacher via email through 
reception@tma.bucks.sch.uk 

PG official rating: General viewing for children but some scenes may be unsuitable for young 

children. A PG film should not unsettle a child aged around eight or older. Unaccompanied children 

of any age may watch, but parents are advised to consider whether the content may upset younger, 

or more sensitive, children. 

 

Many thanks 

Year 5 Team 


